
RH.com monthly update 
 
Friday 20th January 2023  
Chad Fischer and Lesley Grant  
 
Points discussed  
 
Parking - This is resolved in terms of being able to open due to, 

• Less covers in the restaurant due to furniture being used, down from 110/120 to 60/80 max 
• There will be 2 parking attendants. Parking the cars, moving the cars and patrolling the 

building and the village if necessary 
• Visitors to the design area will be able to park at the front of the house 
• The current parking is being extended for staff - of which there won’t be big numbers 

Opening - now on track for June, owner anxious and wants to be open as soon as possible, the Inside 
is apparently almost ready for dressing 
 
London Office - this will open in conjunction with Aynho park so that designers do not have to come 
out to us multiple times 
 
Lighting/speakers at the front of the house - this will be subtle uplighting and the speakers will not 
be used for anything other than possibly gentle music, not a tannoy system! 
 
Pavilion/Village hall - following the offer of designers to help with the possible redesign of the 
Pavilion, we met there so that Chad could see what work may need to be undertaken. He took 
photos to take back to the design team. 
 
Next village meeting - we discussed what/if someone would come to talk, this is unlikely  
 
Traffic/parking - they are keen to help us on any way they can 
 

http://rh.com/

